NOTICE TO RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS
OF
ALBERTA BEACH

ALBERTA BEACH WOULD LIKE TO WELCOME ONOWAY REGIONAL FIRE SERVICES
(NORTH WEST FIRE RESCUE)

Please welcome Fire Chief David Ives and the members of Onoway Regional Fire Services to the
Village of Alberta Beach.

Onoway Regional Fire Services will be our new fire service provider starting January 1%, 2016.

A REMINDER TO RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS

¢ Please ensure your municipal address is clearly displayed and visible near your front door
entrance, as per section 34 of the Land Use Bylaw #141-98.

¢ There will be no change or disruption in how you obtain a fire services’ response — you will
still call 9-1-1.

¢ When calling 9-1-1 please ensure you indicate your full address and that you are in Alberta
Beach.

The Village of Alberta Beach would like to thank the many Lac Ste. Anne Fire Fighters and volunteers
for their dedication and service to the Village of Alberta Beach throughout the years.

Alberta Beach wishes you and your families a happy holiday and best wishes in the New Year.



